
Rochester Area Intergroup 

Board of Trustees 

 

To: All Members of the Intergroup 

 

Subject: Welcome Back to the IR In-Person Meeting!!! 

 

This memo is to inform you that starting Thursday March 10, 2022, the RAI Intergroup meeting will be 

returning to its normal operation of in-person meetings in the Al Sigl Center Gym at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Now that Governor Hochul has relieved the mask and vaccination restriction across the state many 

businesses and companies are moving forward with plans to get back to normal. The COVID numbers 

continue to decrease along with the restrictions that were placed on us, and things appear to be getting 

better. 

 

The Rochester Area Intergroup, like other businesses, has taken the necessary steps over the years to 

make sure that everyone who participates in the Operation of the Central Office and RAI related activities 

stays safe as we navigate through this difficult time. 

 

So far in our efforts to return to some type of “Normal” we have accomplished the following: 

 

- The Central Office is now fully operational and safe for our staff and those who visit us for 

services. 

- The Central Office meeting room is now available for in-person group or committee meetings for 

any groups or committees inclined to do so. 

- The Flower City Fellowship Convention was held at the Hyatt and the results were very 

successful, including the fellowship enjoyed by all.   

 

With all this successful activity going on the Board recognizes the only operational event that is not back 

to some type of normalcy is the IR meeting and that is why it is time to move forward with plans to get 

back together. The Board also recognizes that to be most effective with our meeting operationally and 

fellowship wise, this meeting will be in-person only and not a Hybrid type meeting.  

 

The Al Sigl Center has once again provided us with Gym accommodations to conduct our meeting and 

we have plenty of space to ensure your safety. Al Sigl has informed us that they are a medical type of 

facility so we will have to wear masks when we enter and leave the gym. Masks will not be required and 

optional once in the gym. For those of you that still have some health concerns we will set up the room to 

allow plenty of social distancing and you always have the option to wear your mask during the meeting.  

We, the Board, appreciate your service and hope this is great news for you also. We look forward to 

seeing you Thursday night as we strive to get back to the great fellowship that this meeting provides us.  

Your Trusted Servants 

The RAI Board of Trustees 


